
 

 

 

Kindergarten Enrollment Tours and Assessment Days 

 

Amazing as it may seem, enrollment season for the 2022-2023 school year is upon us!  

As a member of the Christ Lutheran staff feel I am honored to serve your family as a school 

principal. It is our hope and prayer that your family will consider continuing your child’s 

Christian education with our Christ Lutheran School family. Our ministry continues to thrive and 

I am honored and humbled to be a part of this ministry…it truly is great to be a Griffin!  

CLS is reserving time for Kindergarten Tours on January 5th and 6th.  This day will allow for 

you to meet me and tour the Kindergarten space, all at one time!  The hourly meeting schedule is 

broken down into 4 activities for each family applying for attendance.  

 

- A tour of the school facility and family meeting with Dr. Rindt.  

- A Kindergarten classroom interview and readiness assessment.  

- A chance to explore and ask questions about the Classical Curriculum at CLS.  

- A chance for you to share your most recent progress report from your preschool. 

 

 Families from both inside and outside of CLS are welcome to tour and begin the applications 

process at this time.  We will be conducting tours every hour from 8:30-5:00p.m. on January 

5th. We will repeat this schedule on January 6th.  Please see the sign up genius located on our 

enrollment tab at www.clsop.org or directly at https://tinyurl.com/ut3e9s3e to select a time that 

fits best for your schedule.  In the event you are not able to fit either of these dates into your 

schedule, please contact the school office and we will work to accommodate your tour in another 

fashion.  Kindergarten enrollment is finalized with a confirmation from the school office 

following your registration and admittance by school administration. Once enrollment is 

finalized, you will be invited to attend Kindergarten Orientation Day in the Spring!   

 

A Reminder for the Kindergarten Enrollment Windows: 

 

- Reserved CLS Re-enrollment Session January 7th – January 31st 

- CLC/CLEEC Enrollment Begins – February 1st-16th  

- Open Enrollment Begins – February 18th  

 

In His Service, 

David Rindt Ed. D.  

Christ Lutheran School Principal  

(913)754-5891 

David.Rindt@clcop.org 

www.clsop.org   
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